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May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 

Water Bottles 
 

To ensure the smooth running of using the bottles we have a few requests. 
 

 Name the bottles. 

 Bring the bottles to school every day and the children will bring 
them home each afternoon for washing.  

 Only fill with water. 

 Don’t freeze the bottles as when they defrost it leaves a puddle of 
water.  

 
The children will be encouraged to drink after each playtime and to ask for a 
drink during lessons. The bottles will be kept at central places around the 
classroom and not on their tables. The children will be encouraged to refill 
their bottles as necessary.  
 
We have carry cases so the bottles can be taken outside for PE and sports 
events, on school trips or around school as necessary. We have also ordered 
extra bottles and tops so replacements can be bought from the School Office 
if needed via Arbor.  (Prices:  Bottles - £1.50/Replacement Caps £0.50) 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Whateley 
Headteacher 
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